Communication: C2
Committee of the Whole (PM)

May 2, 2023
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Item #2
To: Jacguelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] Message for Members of Council - 3300 Rutherford Road (vicinity of Rutherford and HWY 400)
Date: Monday, April 17, 2023 9:29:25 AM

From: NATALYA AMELINA <

Sent: Sunday, April 16, 2023 8:27 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Message for Members of Council - 3300 Rutherford Road (vicinity of Rutherford
and HWY 400)

Good Day,
We've been living in this area for 20 years and every year the traffic gets worst and worst.
We really horrified by the news of this proposed development.

Seven new condos in our area??? No, no, no... Did you find a solution with existing traffic in
Rutherford/HWY 400 area already? Had somebody tried to find it?

We, people who live in this area, are suffering from bumper to bumper daily driving frustration. Public
transportation is unable to accommodate our needs as work places are far east and far west, so it's
unavoidable to use cars to get to and from work.

We understand the situation with housing crisis, but you have to think of other areas to build those
condos/houses.

Please review and consider our comments while making your decision.

Natalya Amelina and Viktor Kuzov

I Camino Drive, Maple, ON, ||



